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We are off to a flying start! We are thrilled with how the 

children have applied themselves to their learning and are 

becoming a superstar class. We are becoming more 

independent and are enjoying having the self-help resource 

station. The class has knocked our socks off during our 

recent geography-focused CSI2 day, deep driving in 

researching the state of Hawaii. We are making good 

progress in Maths and English. Mrs Dixon and I are super 

proud!  

Thank you for all your support. Seeing the children reading 

frequently and excited about completing their homework is 

incredible.  

Message from your teachers

“Hogarth at Night” will be the main focus this half term, exploring animal encounters throughout our learning. 

In Science will look at living things and their habitats; learn to identify a range of habitats, explain a simple 

food chain, ask simple scientific questions, and investigate. 

In Book-talk, we will explore the sweet and endearing storybook Owl Babies by Martin Waddell. We will use 

our Paw-some reading pals to help us retrieve, predict, sequence and discuss vocabulary. We will continue our 

English groups, ensuring our phonics knowledge is applied and expanding and improving our writing quality.  

In Maths, we will be continuing to explore two-digit numbers. We will be building our Tens and Ones toolkit 

to solve problems involving addition and subtraction. Later this term, we have geometry focus learning 

properties of 3D shapes.  

As well as exploring collage in our Art and textiles in our Design and Technology sessions, we will be creating 

media in Computing. The children will learn to apply skills to capture and explore digital photographs. 

We will be learning this term…

 Tuesday 1st / Wednesday 2nd November – Parents Evening  

 Friday 4th November – Diwali Party  

 Friday 16th December - KS1 Christmas Performance  

 PE is every Wednesday. Please ensure that children come 

dressed in Black/White kit on this day and that jewellery have 

been removed.  

 Homework is sent out every Friday, please make it is completed 

and returned by the following Wednesday  

 Please make sure your child is reading every day 

Reminders/Important Dates

Accelerated Reader-  

https://ukhosted147.renlearn.co.uk/6702048/  

Useful pages/Contact us

https://ukhosted147.renlearn.co.uk/6702048/

